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CITY OF TORONTO 
 

BY-LAW No. 1354-2007 
 

To amend City of Toronto Municipal Code Chapter 886, Footpaths, Pedestrian Ways, 
Bicycle Paths and Bicycle Lanes, respecting Rogers Road. 

 
The Council of the City of Toronto HEREBY ENACTS as follows: 
 
1. Municipal Code Chapter 886, Footpaths, Pedestrian Ways, Bicycle Paths and 

Bicycle Lanes, of the City of Toronto is amended as follows: 
 
A. By inserting in Schedule D (Designated Lanes for Bicycles) the following in alphabetical 

order by street name: 
 
(In 
Column 1) 

(In 
Column 2) 

(In 
Column 3) 

(In 
Column 4) 

    
Rogers Road Westbound lane 

adjacent to the curb 
lane used for parking 

Old Weston Road and 
Kane Avenue 

Anytime 

    
Rogers Road Northerly Westbound Kane Avenue and 

Rosethorn Avenue 
Anytime 

    
Rogers Road Westbound lane 

adjacent to the curb 
lane used for parking 

Rosethorn Avenue and 
Silverthorn Avenue 

Anytime 

    
Rogers Road Northerly Westbound Silverthorn Avenue and 

Nairn Avenue 
Anytime 

    
Rogers Road Westbound lane 

adjacent to the curb 
lane used for parking 

Nairn Avenue and 
Boon Avenue 

Anytime 

    
Rogers Road Northerly Westbound Boon Avenue and 

Day Avenue 
Anytime 

    
Rogers Road Westbound lane 

adjacent to the curb 
lane used for parking 

Day Avenue and 
Northcliffe Boulevard 

Anytime 

    
Rogers Road Northerly Westbound Northcliffe Boulevard 

and Rockvale Avenue 
Anytime 
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(In 
Column 1) 

(In 
Column 2) 

(In 
Column 3) 

(In 
Column 4) 

    
Rogers Road Westbound lane 

adjacent to the curb 
lane used for parking 

Rockvale Avenue and 
Blandford Street 

Anytime 

    
Rogers Road Northerly Westbound Blandford Street and 

Oakwood Avenue 
Anytime 

    
Rogers Road Southerly Eastbound Old Weston Road and 

Kane Avenue 
Anytime 

    
Rogers Road Eastbound lane 

adjacent to the curb 
lane used for parking 

Kane Avenue and 
Rosethorn Avenue 

Anytime 

    
Rogers Road Southerly Eastbound Rosethorn Avenue and 

Silverthorn Avenue 
Anytime 

    
Rogers Road Eastbound lane 

adjacent to the curb 
lane used for parking 

Silverthorn Avenue and 
Blackthorn Avenue 

Anytime 

    
Rogers Road Southerly Eastbound Blackthorn Avenue and 

Gilbert Avenue 
Anytime 

    
Rogers Road Eastbound lane 

adjacent to the curb 
lane used for parking 

Gilbert Avenue and 
McRoberts Avenue 

Anytime 

    
Rogers Road Southerly Eastbound McRoberts Avenue and 

a point 60 metres west 
of Harvie Avenue 

Anytime  

    
Rogers Road Eastbound lane 

adjacent to the curb 
lane used for parking 

A point 60 metres west 
of Harvie Avenue and 
Nairn Avenue 

Anytime 

    
Rogers Road Southerly Eastbound Nairn Avenue and 

Boon Avenue 
Anytime 

    
Rogers Road Eastbound lane 

adjacent to the curb 
lane used for parking 

Boon Avenue and 
Day Avenue 

Anytime 

    
Rogers Road Southerly Eastbound Day Avenue and 

Northcliffe Boulevard 
Anytime 
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(In 
Column 1) 

(In 
Column 2) 

(In 
Column 3) 

(In 
Column 4) 

    
Rogers Road Eastbound lane 

adjacent to the curb 
lane used for parking 

Northcliffe Boulevard 
and Rockvale Avenue 

Anytime 

    
Rogers Road Southerly Eastbound Rockvale Avenue and 

Blandford Street 
Anytime 

    
Rogers Road Eastbound lane 

adjacent to the curb 
lane used for parking 

Blandford Street and 
Oakwood Avenue 

Anytime 

 
ENACTED AND PASSED this 13th day of December, A.D. 2007. 
 
GLORIA LINDSAY LUBY, ULLI S. WATKISS        
                                     Deputy Speaker City Clerk 
 
(Corporate Seal) 
 
 


